
January 11, 2018

Dear Parents,

We are excited to announce that our school is 
participating in the Reading For Education program. 
Your student is bringing home an envelope with the 
words “Attention Parents” across the top. Please take 
10 minutes to complete the materials in the envelope 
and return them to school.  That is all you have to do 
for your student to earn a prize and our school to earn 
money.  

Kick-off: Tuesday, January 16, 2018
Final Return Date: Tuesday, January 23, 2018

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sunray Already took care of this step.


